
ALEXANDER STADIUM LEGACY AND  
PERRY PARK ENHANCEMENT WORKS

Feedback Form
We would be grateful if you would take the time to 
answer the following questions about our proposals 
for the Alexander Stadium legacy and Perry Park 
enhancement works. 

Please complete this feedback form and drop it into the 
box provided today. Alternatively, you can complete a 
feedback form: 
•	 Online via Birmingham City Council’s Be Heard  
	 Consultation Hub (link on right)
•	 At the Gymnastics & Martial Arts Centre (GMAC),  
	 Walsall Road, Perry Barr, B42 2LR  
•	 At Tower Hill Library, Tower Hill,  
	 Birmingham, B42 1LG
•	 At Library of Birmingham, Centenary Square,  
	 Broad Street, Birmingham, B1 2ND

Contact us
Email: Stadiuminfo@Birmingham.gov.uk
Visit our website:
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/
people-1/axs-and-pp

If you have provided your 
email address, please tick 
if you would like to receive 
further information about 
the project as it progresses.

Name:

Interest: Resident

Business

Community group representative

Councillor

Tenant of Alexander Stadium

Member of Alexander Stadium staff

Other:

Post Code:

Email address/ 
Contact number:

Your details

please turn over



Feedback Form
Question 1:
What are your thoughts on the Alexander Stadium legacy proposals?  
In your response please consider:
•	 What aspects of the proposal do you think are beneficial, and why
•	 What aspects of the proposal do you think could be improved, and why

Question 2:
What are your thoughts on the Perry Park enhancement proposals?  
In your response please consider:
•	 What aspects of the proposal do you think are beneficial, and why
•	 What aspects of the proposal do you think could be improved, and why
•	 Your personal vision for Perry Park’s play facility, and the play equipment you would like  

to see incorporated (if applicable, please include play equipment reference number).

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR FEEDBACK REACHES US BY MONDAY 14 AUGUST 2023

Please note: The Perry Park reinstatement works, final adjustments to the legacy lighting solution, and application to change 
the surface of the Alexander Stadium warm-up track infield are separate to the Alexander Stadium legacy and Perry Park 
enhancement works planning application. Therefore, any comments received on these activities as part of this consultation  
will not be considered in the consultation process. If you do have any questions or comments on these activities,  
please contact the Alexander Stadium Engagement team at Stadiuminfo@Birmingham.gov.uk  


